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Our Learning Adventure 
Summer Term 1 

 

In nursery, we talk to the children about ‘going on an adventure’. This relates to 
the learning that they will be doing through their play. This term we will be going 
on the following adventures: 

This half term we will be looking at ‘Can you use your 
imagination?’ We will be providing children with open 
resources, such as large cardboard boxes and encourage 
them to make up their own games and stories. You could 

support this by making up your own stories with your child, or read a range of 
different books and act them out with your child’s own toys. You can also make 
your own settings (where the stories take place) like we do with the children in 
nursery.  

Our core story this half term is ‘Peace at Last’. We will be thinking 
about what happens in the story and the different noises that 
Father Bear hears. You could watch the story on Youtube if you do 
not have the book. You could also go on a sound walk with your 
child and see what you can hear.    

 
In nursery we will be looking at shapes, naming them and 
identifying them in the environment. You could look at the 
shapes that you can see in your house or when you are out 
and about. You could also make a ‘shape picture’ and share 
this with us on Tapestry.  

 
We will be taking part in Mental Health Awareness 
Week from the 13th May. This year’s theme is 
‘Movement: Moving more for our mental health’. You 
can join in by going on a walk with your child, dancing 
in your living room or going for a swim. Being active 

helps everyone’s mental health.  
 
 
Don’t forget that you can tell us about what your child is are learning at home 
using 

 


